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Bealings School
Sandy Lane

Tel:  01473 622376
Dear Parents and Carers,

We would just like to bring you up to date with the current changes to our Special Educational Needs provision.

As I have now taken on the Co-Headteacher role, the position of SENDco has been passed back to Becky Burch. Becky has been SENDco in previous years and so is already familiar with the role, and we are using this term to work closely together on all SEND matters to ensure a smooth handover.

We would like to direct our SEND provision towards a more person-centred approach and with this in mind will now be changing the way in which we structure SEND reviews. These will now aim to include the child and their family in the assessment and target setting process, putting our children at the centre of their learning pathways. Individual Education Plans will be more child orientated and become working documents that the children will refer to and review on a regular basis. The hope is that this will foster responsibility and ownership over their learning, as well as empower and motivate them. 

We are using this term to put these new procedures in place and iron out any teething problems. We will be inviting you to family meetings (probably virtually) towards the end of term in order to allow us to review progress and set goals ready for the beginning of the next one. 

However, we do appreciate that it has been a while since some of you have seen us so please do reach out to your class teacher if you have any concerns about how your child has settled into the new term.

Kind regards,

Kelly

Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: bealings_school@yahoo.co.uk
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